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From: Rachel Rogers
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOIL Request
Date: Friday, July 26, 2024 12:27:57 PM

Hello,

I would like to submit a FOIL request for addresses that have had water services shut off
anytime between January 1, 2024 to Present. If you are able to provide the time frame that it
was off for as well that would be great. Please let me know if any additional info is needed, or
if there is a form to fill out.

Thank you
Rachel Silbak
716-308-1522
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